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The OFCCP recently published final Pay Transparency regulations for government contractors.
Mandated by Executive Order, the new regulations protect applicants and employees from adverse
treatment for sharing pay information, establish employer defenses to pay-transparency
discrimination claims, and impose publication requirements on contractors.
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